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Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

I hope that you all had an enjoyable summer break. 

 

The schedule of re-opening for our school for the 2021/22 academic year is as follows: 

 

• Friday 27th August, 9:00am – 12:30pm: First Years only 

• Monday 30th August, 9:00am – 12:30pm: 2nd, 5th , 6th  (excl LCA) & TY only 

• Tuesday 31st August, Full day: 1st, 3rd & 6th (including LCA ) only 

• Wednesday 1st September: All students, as per class timetables 

 

(Any changes due to DES / HSE advise will be notified to you by text) 

 

As usual, all necessary text books will be provided by the book rental scheme for those 

participating. Fees will be notified to you in September. Our school uniform is available in 

the Magnet, Carrick-on-Shannon. Timetables should be available to download from VSware 

by Monday 30th August. 

 

I will be in contact with you again when the school year begins with further information and 

details on any changes in our procedures this year due to the Covid restrictions. We are still 

awaiting guidelines but as of now, we expect that everybody in school (other than those with 

medical or other exemptions) will be required to wear masks. 

 

We hope all our students enjoy the last couple of weeks of holidays and we look forward to 

having them all back in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Martin Fallon 

 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.dvs.ie/

